Dear Students,
We are pleased to announce the names of the students who have been selected to participate in the upcoming conference (TISRC 2025). 

Congratulations to the following students:
	Topic
	School Name
	Student Name
	Section

	Artificial Intelligence in Education: Benefits, Challenges, and Perspectives from Students and Teachers
	TIS Girls
	Liana Shameli-Sendi
	Lecture

	The Impacts of Social Identity on Intergroup Conflict
	TIS Girls
	Nahal Mogadasi
	

	Unraveling the Human Desire for Power
	TIS Girls
	Tara Kasravi

	

	Assessing the Transformative Potential of Future Transport Technologies
	Hakim
	Artin Bonakdar Armin Bonakdar
	

	Immersive and Interactive 3D Virtual Shopping Platform

	Hakim
	Arad Tajer,
Tivan Hajiloo
	

	Error Handling in Quantum Connections
	Hakim
	Barman Alibeigi; Radin Baghbanian

	

	A Comprehensive Examination of the Causes, Consequences, and Prevention of Addiction in the Youth
	TIS Girls
	Anita Motevali
	Poster


	AI in Digital exercise
	Hakim
	Parsa Shahinfard

	

	The Rate of Severity Of Depression In High School & College Students


	TIS Girls
	Nastaran Alkheir
	

	BREAST CANCER
Understanding risk, symptoms, where it mostly occurs and treatment options

	TIS Girls
	Atrya Tarighat,
Ava Seyedi,
Rose Panah

	

	AI Ethics and Privacy in the Digital Age
	TIS Girls
	Akram Ahmadi, Diana Golfam
	

	Antimicrobial Resistance and Its Global Health Impact
	TIS Girls
	Baran Keshavarz
	

	Media Influence on Culture
	TIS Girls
	Elin Karimi, Zeynep Berra Laçin

	

	What Is the Most Effective Energy Storage Technology for Optimizing Renewable Energy Use in Canada
	Hakim
	Noora Cheloi
	

	The Politics a Personal Training App Declares Through AI
	TIS Girls
	Niousha Azizi

	

	Understanding the Galaxy: The Overview of Black Holes and Gravity
	Nikoo
	
Alin Shahsavari

	

	The Paradox of Knowledge
	TIS boys
	Amirreza Hallaji
	



 
We are incredibly proud of your achievements and believe that this conference will be a valuable opportunity for you to learn and present your work.

 
For those who were not selected this time, we encourage you to continue pursuing your scientific interests and look out for future opportunities. Your enthusiasm and hard work are highly valued.
For further arrangements, please attend the meeting with Ms. Hosseini on Saturday, April 12th at 12:10 PM in the IB office
